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Dear [Representative Title] [ Representative Name]	

I am very concerned our Federal Government is going to try to use the COVID-19 to implement a bio-patriot act. After 911 when the patriot act was implemented, we were told we would not become a surveillance nation like China, and the Act could and would be rolled back at any time in the future; and how many years ago was that act signed into law? We have become a surveillance nation just look at what happened under the Obama administration during the 2016 elections. We have heard Maxine Waters stating President Obama has a massive database of all the people in the United States. 
Many, people are beginning to call for a Convention of State to roll back the Patriot Act.  We know the Convention of States is afforded to us in the Constitution of the United States and we believe this is going to be the only way for us to take back our Nation from the bureaucrats who seek control of our lives and Nation.  Additionally, we are concerned the government is also going to try to move to de-cashing. We do not need any additional civil liberties taken from American citizens.  I have zero recourse with how my money is handled if our government moves to de-cashing. The term is; “my money” not the government or any government or Banking institution like the World Bank’s money.
As a human and American citizen, I should have the right to determine what is put into my body or not. It is not the place of the Federal or State Government to determine these things for me. 
I hope you stand with us and will help to protect our rights. Let me know what I can do on the ground.
Kind regards, 
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